WCS: Invitation letter to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 15 Jun 2020, West Coach Station JSC announced Invitation letter to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:

1. Meeting time: At 8:00, Friday, on 25 Jun 2020
(Guest welcoming from 7:30)

2. Venue: Meeting hall of West Coach Station JSC – No. 395 Kinh Duong Vuong, An Lac ward, Binh Tan district, Ho Chi Minh city
3. Main contents: Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
4. Participating conditions:
All of shareholders who are holding shares of No.395 Kinh Duong Vuong, An Lac ward, Binh Tan district, Ho Chi Minh city according to the list of shareholders who have the right to participate in the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020, recorded on 08 Jun 2020
5. Meeting documents:

Uploaded on the website of the Company at: http://bxmt.xom.vn/vi/co-dong.html from 15 Jun 2020. Organization committee will not print and present the documents at the General Meeting of Shareholders to avoid waste
6. Confirmation/ authorization for participating in the General Meeting of Shareholders:
To facilitate the preparation for the General Meeting of Shareholders, shareholders please confirm for their participant/ authorization to the Company following the address: No. 395 Kinh Duong Vuong, An Lac ward, Binh Tan district, Ho Chi Minh city or fax to: 028 3875 2853 before 16:00, on 22 Jun 2020

7. Procedures for participating in the General Meeting of Shareholders:

Shareholders must present in time, bring along their invitation letter, confirmation letter, ID card or passport (original version). For authorization representatives, authorization representatives must bring along the original authorization, invitation letter, confirmation letter and original ID card/ passport

8. Note

· Because the General Meeting of Shareholders is held during the epidemic Covid-19 is still being controlled so the Board of Directors proposes to presenting in summary the reports at the General Meeting of Shareholders to focus on the discussion in order to quickly complete the General Meeting of Shareholders. Shareholders must research the documents for the General Meeting of Shareholders as above first to prepare for the discussing contents. The Company will also not organize the tea break or give presents to shareholders as previous years\
· At the meeting venue, the Company will prepare the washing liquid and will check the body’s temperature of shareholders before entering the meeting room
For further information, shareholders please contact to Mr. Nguyen Van Thanh; Tel: 0918 062 696
· This notice will replace for the invitation letter in case that shareholders do not receive the invitation letter due to incorrect address
